
 

 

 

For Immediate Release 

Northern Credit Union Donates to Lady Dunn 
Health Centre Foundation in Gratitude for 
Exceptional Care 

(Wawa, ON – December 20, 2024) – Northern Credit Union announced today a $10,000 donation 
made in honour of the many individuals and organizations who stepped forward to support its 
team in last week's tragic event in Wawa. 

The donation was made to the Lady Dunn Health Centre Foundation and will support the 
hospital’s ongoing commitment to providing essential care and services to Wawa and the 
surrounding area.  

"One week ago, Northern Credit Union was rocked by an incident, leaving one employee in 
serious condition and others deeply shaken," said Northern Credit Union President and CEO 
Richard Adams. "The impact of this senseless act is being felt in Wawa along with Northern 
Credit Union communities across our network." 

First responders acted quickly and compassionately and provided exceptional care to those in 
need. Their unwavering dedication exemplifies the strength and resilience of our Northern 
communities.  

"Northern Credit Union remains committed to supporting its members, employees, and 
communities during challenging times," said Adam. "We stand with Wawa and its residents. 
Together, we will heal and move forward."  

Northern's commitment to healing has started with being present for Wawa colleagues, their 
families, and the local community during this difficult time. This has included meeting regularly 
with Wawa employees and their families to provide direct support and essential resources, small 
holiday gifts to remind them they are in our thoughts, and meals for first responders. Northern 
employees in its other branches have also rallied together, offering words of encouragement and 
financial contributions.  

"No one at Northern should feel alone in their time of need, and our response also includes the 
needs of employees beyond Wawa," said Adam. "Making a Difference in People's Lives starts 
with our employees and extends outward. We have the tools in place to support employees and 
we encourage people to use them, along with healthy self – care habits, and compassion for one 
another."  

Work is underway to restore the Wawa Northern Credit Union branch so services can resume as 
quickly as possible. In person branch services are expected to resume the week of January 6, 
2024. Members can continue to transact business through various online and telephone 
channels. Visit www.northerncu.com or contact the True North Hub at 1-866-413-7071 for more 
details.  

 



 

 

 

 

About Northern Credit Union:  
Northern Credit Union is dedicated to making a difference in people's lives. Through economic development, 
financial stewardship, and local investment, Northern contributes to thriving, healthy and equitable 
communities where members (people) can prosper, grow, and stay in the communities they love. Each of 
our members has equal voting rights, ensuring decisions fairly reflect owner-shareholders' interests. 
Northern offers personal and business banking products, services, and financial planning expertise to 
approximately 70,000 member shareholders across 24 communities as a full-service, locally operated 
financial institution. For more information, please visit www.northerncu.com.  
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